
Congratulations! You will be part of the first Lego League during the months of 
January, February, and March. We will meet on the following dates: 
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 We will meet on Tuesdays and Thursdays from 3:30 to 4:45pm, starting on 
January 28th . We will meet in Mrs. Skousen’s classroom C106 (green neighborhood 
at the end of the hall). If you have any questions, please communicate with me by 
email or leave a message on my phone at school.  Our main way to correspond to 
you (parents) will be through email and/or sending a flier home with your child. It is 
important to remember that some of the meetings may be during your “off track” 
time, you need to plan to be at all meetings. On March 13th, we will meet and have 
our school competition after the meeting. Parents, family, and friends are welcome 
to come and watch the competition. It will be simple, but lots of fun! We can’t wait 
to begin! 

Thanks, Mrs. Skousen, Miss Moss, and Mrs. Bodily 

Mrs. Skousen’s extension number is 53889 and my email is mskousen@dsdmail.net . 
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